Join us for the first annual Faculty Development in International Business Program to South Korea offered in
joint collaboration between Loyola Marymount University, Florida International University, and Sungkyunkwan
University. This program is designed for participants interested in pursuing their interests in the Asia Pacific
business environment.

Participants will experience firsthand how multinationals and leading South Korean companies are shaping the
international business environment resulting in a more competitive region.

Participants will visit top multinational companies, therefore giving them the opportunity to interact with top
executives to discuss business in the region. In addition to visiting leading companies, participants will tour and
visit historical sites, as well as attend academic lectures and networking opportunities hosted by Sungkyunkwan

University (SKKU).

A 53,200 program fee will cover hotel accommodations (based on single occupancy) with daily breakfast, ground
transportation for activities, entry to cultural sites, business visits, and some meals. Double occupancy may be
available for a reduced fee if a pair can be matched. International airfare is not included.

To learn more about this program, including registration details and to view a tentative program schedule, visit
ciber.fin.edu or cha.lmu.edu /cibe. For questions, please contact Dr. Marki Jones at MarkiJones@lmu.edu.

The program faculty director is Dr. Yongsun Paik, Director, Center for International Business Education; Loyola
Marymount University.

Deadline for application and payment is March 25th, 2019.

Jennifer Hilton Montero Marki Jones, Ed.D. Dr. Yongsun Paik
Direct: 305.348.2780 Office: 310.335.7594 Difice: 310.335.7402

Office: 305.348.4825 Email: Marki Jones@imu.edu Email: ¥ongsun. Paik@imu.edu
Email: jhiltonmigfiu.edu
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